
Fitzgerald Housing Authority March 2025 Newsletter 

 

Message from the Executive Director 

Dear Fitzgerald Housing Authority Residents, 

As we welcome the beautiful spring season, I wanted to take a moment to express my 
gratitude to all of you for being an integral part of our community. This time of year, reminds 
us of the importance of renewal, growth, and coming together to build a better future for 
everyone. 

April is a month of change and opportunity. We are thrilled to share some exciting updates 
and initiatives that will help enhance the quality of life for our residents. From community 
clean-up events to new educational programs, we are working hard to bring meaningful 
resources and activities to our neighborhood. 

I encourage you to get involved and take advantage of the upcoming events, such as our 
Easter Egg Hunt and Clean-Up Day. These events are not only great ways to enjoy the 
season, but they also help strengthen the bonds within our community. 

We are committed to ensuring that Fitzgerald Housing Authority remains a safe, 
welcoming, and thriving place to call home. Our dedicated team continues to prioritize the 
needs of our residents, and we are always open to hearing your thoughts and ideas on how 
we can improve our services. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. Together, we can make this year the 
best one yet. I look forward to seeing all the positive changes that will unfold in the coming 
months. 

Wishing you all a wonderful and prosperous April! 

Dr. Lemond Hall 
Executive Director 
Fitzgerald Housing Authority 



Spring Cleaning and Maintenance Reminders 
With warmer weather around the corner, it’s the perfect time to do a little spring cleaning 
around your home. Please remember to keep common areas clear of debris and report any 
maintenance needs to our office. Our maintenance team will be conducting seasonal 
inspections throughout the month—thank you for helping us keep our community clean 
and safe! 

Community Events and Activities 
This April, we are hosting a Easter Egg Hunt on April 19th, from 11 AM to 2 PM. Join us as 
we celebrate! We’ll have food, games, and entertainment for residents of all ages. It’s a 
great way to meet your neighbors and enjoy the season. We look forward to seeing you 
there! 

 

Resident Spotlight 
Many of our tenants are doing an excellent job adhering to the guidelines and consistently 
meeting the expectations outlined in the Fitzgerald Housing Authority's lease agreement. 
Their commitment to maintaining a respectful and responsible living environment is greatly 
appreciated and contributes positively to the community.

 

Important Reminders 

• Rent Payments: Don’t forget that rent is due by the 1st of each month. Late fees will 
apply after the 7th. 

• Parking Policy: Please make sure your vehicles are parked in designated areas. This 
ensures that emergency vehicles can easily access all areas of the community. 

• Emergency Contact Information: If your contact information has changed recently, 
please update us at the office to ensure we can reach you in case of emergency. 

 

Looking Ahead 
Stay tuned for exciting developments in May, including a new initiative for resident job 
training programs. We’re always working to make our community a better place for 
everyone! 

 

Upcoming Events  

• April 19th – Easter Egg Hunt: 11:00 - 2:00 (Roanoke Homes)  



• May 1st – Mental Health Fair: 11:00 - 2:00 PM (FHA)  

• May 8th – Muffins with Moms: 9:00-11:00 AM (FHA)  

• June 6th – Summer Kick-Off: 11:00-2:00 (Roanoke Homes)  

• June 12th – Donuts for Dads: 9:00-11:00 AM (FHA)  

• July 10th – Back-to-School Supply Giveaway: (TBA) 

 

Important Contact Information  

If you need to reach us for any reason, here are some important contacts:  

• Office Hours: Monday – Friday, 7:45 AM – 5:30 PM  

• Main Office: (229) 423-3755  

• Maintenance Hotline: (229) 423-3755 (For emergency repairs) 

Thank you for being a valued member of the Fitzgerald Housing Authority community. We 
look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events and wish you a wonderful April! 

Warm regards,  

The Fitzgerald Housing Authority Team 



 


